
 

Legal Notice of Public Hearing 
 
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held in Room 311, Third Floor, Herkimer  
 
County Office Building, 109 Mary St., Herkimer, New York at 3:30 PM on November 7, 2022, on  
 
matters of amending the Appendices of the Herkimer County Civil Service Rules.  Such  
 
proposed changes are available for inspection during business hours in the office of the  
 
Herkimer County Personnel Department in Herkimer, New York. 
 
 
Steven R Billings 
Personnel Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 19, 2022 
 
Please have the above legal notice advertised in the Times Telegram on September 21, 22, and 
23, 2022.  We shall also require an Affidavit of Publication. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Steven R Billings 
Personnel Officer 
 


